
November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CLASS 6 VISIT TO PENZANCE CINEMA – MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 

 

On Monday 9th December, Class 6 will be visiting the cinema in Penzance to watch ‘Abominable’.  This 

film is rated as a ‘U’ certificate.  

 

We have been reading the story ‘Leaf’ in class which is about a polar 

bear trying to find his way back home. ‘Abominable’ tells a similar 

story about a snowman who also needs to get back home.  This will 

be an enjoyable afternoon out for the children in the busy lead up to 

Christmas. 

 

The total cost of this outing will be £6.  This will cover the cost of the admission, popcorn, a drink 

and the travelling expenses.  We will leave school at approximately 12.15 and travel to Penzance in our 

school minibuses.  We expect to be back at Penpol just slightly later than the usual going home time 

at around 3.30pm. 

 

Please can your child bring a packed lunch on this day, as we will be having an early dinner before we 

leave for the cinema.  If you prefer you may order the packed lunch option on Aspens Select. 

 
This visit has been set up on our ParentPay system, for you to log on to make the £6 contributution and to 

give permission for your child to attend.  If you are not able to do this, please let us know or call by the office 

to pick up a paper copy of this letter. 

 

Please can you complete the above on Aspens & ParentPay by Thursday 5th December. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Mrs L Ruffell – Class 6 Teacher 

 

 

 

 


